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Elective Grading System update (SCUS 24-58) 

Acting under delegated authority at its meeting of May 2, 2024, the Senate Committee on 
Undergraduate Studies approved the recommendation to discontinue the exploration of a 
revised Elective Grading System, based on research findings and the complexities and 
resource-intensive nature of implementation and maintenance to sustain this initiative. 
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